
 

 

 

 Direct Dial: 416 862 4825 
 File: 6681 

Sent by Email and RESS Filing 

August 13, 2015 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Low-Income Energy Network (“LIEN”) 
Participation in Technical Conference on August 17-18, 2015 
Board File No. EB 2015-0029 and EB 2015-0049 

LIEN will participate in the Technical Conference on August 17-18, 2015.   

LIEN’s questions will focus on Synapse’s interrogatory responses relating to low-income programs 
and specifically the assumptions and research that Synapse relied on in making its recommendations 
about the Applicants’ proposed low-income programs. 

We anticipate that LIEN’s questions will take approximately 10-15 minutes.  

Yours truly, 

 
Matt Gardner 
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